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The link below will take you to an anonymous survey (5 short questions) on prune production challenges and 

research priorities in California. If you are involved prune production (grower, PCA, etc.), please take a couple of 

minutes and fill out the survey.  If you are not a grower or PCA, but involved in the industry and want to add your 

input, please do; just leave the grower or PCA questions blank. 

Thank you for considering this request. Here is the link… 

http://ucanr.edu/survey/survey.cfm?surveynumber=26259  

Sincerely,  

Franz Niederholzer 
UCCE Farm Advisor 
Colusa and Sutter/Yuba Counties  
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